Public Relations Report for April 17, 2011
The Public Relations committee did not meet for April; however the following details may be reported since our March 2011 board report:  
Press Releases for “America, Bright and Gay”
The press release for the June concert was completed on March 27, 2011 and sent to Lucy.  Lucy will use our master listserv so that all press releases are sent via e-mail to our contacts.  

Publicity for June Concert
The following items have been secured for publicizing the June concert as of April 1, 2011:
· Central Voice – May/June edition – full article on concert (No cost)

· Mode Magazine – May edition – full article w/ photo (No cost)

· Posted on the following online events’ calendars:

· WGAL Online Events Calendar 
· WHTM Online Events Calendar 
· WHP-21 Online Events Calendar 
· WITF – RSVPA Online Events Calendar 

· LGBT Coalition Center “Community Calendar

· MyCommunityEvents.com Calendar

· Posters were completed as of April 1, 2011 and ready to distribute as of May 1, 2011.
· We have also secured 500 business card-sized replicas of the concert poster for distribution.  Each chorus and board member will receive 20 cards to pass out.  (All at a cost of only $15.00 via VistaPrint.)

· A BIG thank you to Chris Gatesman.  Chris has secured permission from Equality Pennsylvania who is happy to promote HMC events.  They will use the EQPA Facebook page to let folks know about our events, which will go out to roughly 4,000 people.  PR will send a press release to Allyson Hamm in the next week.

· All information was supplied to the HMC webmaster as of March 27, 2011.  As of April 12, 2011 the HMC website does not reflect any of the information or updates on our Lancaster May 20th concert or the June concerts.  The PR committee hopes this will be accomplished as soon as possible by our webmaster.

Exchange Advertisement Updates:
The Central PA Womyn’s Chorus has been notified, as of March 27, 2011 that HMC is interested in pursuing a joint venture with the postcard mailings.  No word has been received from the Womyn’s Chorus if this is a go.  The last information received from Cathy is that it need board approval (received e-mail on March 29, 2011).  Terry informed me that the Womyn’s Chorus already has their June concert artwork completed (as told to him at the Gay and Lesbian Chamber of Commerce meeting on April 6, 2011) and asked if it could be forwarded to me.  I have received no further contact from their chorus to date.
Sponsorship:
HMC has secured a $100 sponsorship for the Alder Healthcare “Our Health, Our Community” day on May 15, 2011.  We will have our name imprinted with other sponsors on the t-shirt and also have a 2.5” x 5” advertisement promoting the June concerts in their program that day.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, April 12, 2011.
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